Thank you Rep. Janelle Bynum for rescheduling the hearing of the Right to Rest Act HB 2367. This is an important piece of
legislation as it would it would mean that our neighbors who are homeless would not be criminalized simply because we as a
community did not provide shelter for everyone. Sleep is essential. One is not able to function without it.



